
Logan Northside 
Neighborhood Association 

 

 

December 2, 2024  

Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation  

2352 S. Park St. Suite 303  

Madison, WI 53713 

 

Re: Letter of Support for Caledonia Street Vibrant Spaces Grant  

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

The Logan Northside Neighborhood Association is in full support of the Vibrant Spaces Grant 

through WEDC.   

Improvements to the Caledonia Street area will be a welcome space for North LaCrosse 

residents. 

We understand the project idea is to reconfigure the parking lot to include a vibrant space with 

a welcoming environment with seating and programming. 

The opportunity to provide a ‘refreshing’ of the space and a community social area would be a 

great asset to the Northside residents. 

 

Sincerely, 

Logan Northside Neighborhood Association  

Officers: 

Ralph Geary, Co-chair 

Aaron Kerr, Co-Chair 

Liz Reardon, Treasurer 

Tamra Dickinson, Secretary 

 


